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24t August 2015

Dear Mr James,

[ am writing to tell you that I oppose the proposed extension to the proposed
development.

There will be too many people in the area, too much traffic, awful to get across
the ring road. I wont be able to get a Drs appointment, dentist appointment and
parking and traffic will be dreadful.

I am opposed to the development as a whole and to the proposed extension in
particular.

Yours sincerely

Chris Lindsell





